The Creative Age at The Erickson School of Aging
Studies

The Erickson School of Aging Studies is proud to announce that our Fall 2019
exhibit of The Creative Age is up and running! This exhibit features more than 20
pieces of art created by artists from The Edward A. Myerberg Center. The artists
worked hard to prepare their exhibit just in time to welcome our students back for
the Fall semester. Please join us in kicking off the new academic year with a
welcoming reception.

When: September 5, 2019 from 11:30 a.m.- 1:00 p.m.
Where: The Erickson School of Aging Studies
5523 Research Park Drive, Suite 230, Baltimore, MD 21228
Light refreshments will be served.
All are welcome!



https://myerberg.org/

